those emails

rich girardatlarge.com <rich@girardatlarge.com>

To:Aldenberg, Allen <AAldenbe@manchesternh.gov>
Hi, Chief.

Thank you for the prompt reply to my request for the emails mentioned at Tuesday's
meeting. Now that | have them, | have some questions.

1) How did you learn the person who made the grievous comments worked at
Hometown?

2) What was the content of the brief conversation you had with him? Did you initiate it? If
so, to what end?

3) What was your intent in sending the original email? Was it to discourage the patronage
of department staff, initiate a boycott?

4) Why did you feel it "necessary" to bring this person's work place to the department's
attention?

5) How were you made aware that the owner had addressed the issue?

6) My understanding is that your emails went to all MPD personnel. Please confirm.

If you'd prefer a face to face interview, I'd be happy to oblige.

Best,

Richard H. Girard
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